An Invitation to a ...

Pot Luck Supper &
Movie Night!

Saturday, September 9, 2023
5:30 pm — 7:30 pm
St. Patrick’s School Bldg.

THE LETTER

Five people received letters inviting them to the Vatican ...
Join us as we meet them during their journeys from the
Amazon, India, Senegal, and the coral reefs of Hawaii. Let’s
listen as they share their concerns with Pope Francis about
Creation, God’s great gift of love.

This is a powerful film, highlighting the call by Pope Francis
to hear the cry of the earth, the cry of the poor, and the cry
of our youth and generations to come.

Let’s eat together while we view the movie,
The Letter: a Message for our Earth. Small group discussions
will follow.

Please RSVP to Kathy Jean at the Parish Office
603 - 635 — 3525 (limited to 30 participants)

This is a program of the Laudato Si’ Cirdle, a Creation Care Team for St Patrick’s Parish




